
 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Voucher for Residents with Children Transitioning to 

Secondary School 

 

Monday, 8th April 2025 

 

Dear Resident, 

We would like to inform you that we will be providing a voucher to 

assist with purchasing uniforms for residents who have children 

transitioning from primary school to secondary school (Year 7) in 

September 2025. 

Please contact the office between Monday, 14th April 2025, and 

Friday, 2nd 2025 by 5:00 PM to have your child’s name added to the 

list. 

Please note that you must provide a letter from the school, signed 

by the head teacher, confirming that your child is in Year 6. 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

CTR Management 
 

 

                                                                                          



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


